
 

The New School Cabinet Installation Ceremony held on 25th June, 2024 was a momentous occasion 

that showcased the true spirit of leadership and unity. The ceremony commenced with a heartfelt 

prayer, setting the tone for an atmosphere of inspiration and togetherness. The newly elected 

cabinet ministers took their oaths, promising to serve with integrity and dedication. Our esteemed 

principal, Sr. Maria Suzette, presented each minister with their respective badges, symbolizing their 

new roles as leaders within our school community. The outgoing and incoming head girls delivered 

inspiring speeches, sharing their experiences, gratitude, and visions for the future. Sr. Maria Suzette 

addressed the student body, emphasizing the significance of leadership and the responsibilities that 

come with it. Her words served as a guiding light, reminding us that each one of us has the capacity 

to be a positive force within the school and beyond. The ceremony concluded with a sense of 

excitement and optimism, as we congratulated the newly formed cabinet and looked forward to 

witnessing their initiatives and accomplishments throughout the academic year. As the saying goes, 

"Great leaders don't tell you what to do, they show you how it's done." Our new cabinet has shown 

us the true meaning of leadership, and we are eager to follow their example. 

Congratulations to the new cabinet! May their leadership inspire us to achieve greatness. 

 

 



 


